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Friday, 18 June 2021 
 
Dear Parents/Carers of Year 10 Students, 

 
Year 10 Mock Arrangements  

 
Year 10 Mock Examinations begin on Monday 21st June and will run until Wednesday 30th June. These are 
very important assessments that will help inform students, their teachers and you of how well they are 
doing in each subject. You will receive a statement of results in the coming weeks.  
 
All Year 10 students have received their examination seating plans this week, and the Year 10 Mock Exams 
will run like a normal public exam season. We have supported students in their revision by holding two 
study skills sessions in school, and we would ask you to continue to encourage them to revise every day 
until the end of the Year 10 Mocks on Wednesday 30th June. 
 
During the Mock Exams, we will have the following arrangements.  

• Students will attend morning exams for 9.00am and should go straight to the gyms. They do not 
need to go to the E block playground. 

• Students must attend all of their exams promptly and be ready to start. 

• Students must attend their usual lessons when they do not have an exam timetabled. Teachers 
will be supporting students to revise during these lessons. 

• Students will finish their school day at 2:45pm and will be dismissed off site at that time. If a 
student’s exam is still taking place at 2:45pm, then students will be dismissed after their exam 
finishes. 

• Booster lessons and tutor time will not be happening during the Year 10 Mocks, but teachers and 
tutors will be around until 3.30pm to support students should they need it. 

 
Year 10 Sports Day Arrangements 

 
Due to ongoing government Covid 19 restrictions we have made a decision to hold our annual Sports Day 
on site. It will give the Year Group an opportunity to come together and celebrate the end of their Mock 
Examinations and will be held on Friday 2nd July.  
 
Students should come to school in full school PE kit and the event will run from 11:40pm until 
approximately 2:30pm, when students will be dismissed from school. Please encourage your child to 
participate and be part of the Year Group community. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact us at contactus@rooksheath.harrow.sch.uk if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mr S Macaulay                                                                                     Mr P Todd 
Assistant Headteacher, Raising Standards                                   Assistant Headteacher, HoY Y10 
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